
 

OPPORTUNITY TO SEE THE LATEST ALTON ESTATE 
PROPOSALS 

POSTED: 16/05/2018 

Following drop-in consultation sessions that took place in September and 
October 2017, Wandsworth Council and Redrow invite you to a public 
exhibition for the Alton Estate regeneration project, before planning is 
submitted. 

We want to share the revised plans that residents and consultees have 
helped to create, and to let you know how the regeneration will affect you. 
The project team will host exhibition events at Roehampton Parish Hall and 
be on-hand to answer any questions or comments you may have. 
Sessions will run: 

Wednesday 6th June – drop-in between 3pm and 8pm 
Saturday 9th June – drop-in between 10am and 5pm 

If you are unable to attend, a summary of the exhibition boards will be 
available to view in the Library. 

If you have any questions or queries, you can also get in touch in the 
following ways: 

By telephone on 020 7397 5212 

By email: info@AltonEstateRegen.co.uk 

mailto:info@AltonEstateRegen.co.uk


By post: Freepost ALTON ESTATE REGEN 

Simply write “Freepost ALTON ESTATE REGEN” on an envelope – no stamp, or 
other address information is required. 
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